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BCLP’s International Arbitration Survey 2022 was featured Nov. 28 in Global Arbitration Review

(GAR), following its launch on Nov. 17. The annual survey this year focused on views of the

Arbitration Act 1996, potential areas of reform and shared the results with the Law Commission as

part of its ongoing consultation process. BCLP Partners George Burn, Claire Morel de Westgaver

and Knowledge Development Lawyer Victoria Clark led on the report. George and Claire provided

their thoughts to GAR, with Claire saying that the survey findings in general show “a good level of

satisfaction” with the 1996 Act but also “a resounding appetite for some reform.” She told GAR that

the theme of this report has been a “necessary – almost organic – ‘evolution’ intended to adapt to

change while preserving existing strengths, rather than a ‘revolution’ which could dilute the essence

of English arbitration law and jeopardize the jurisdiction’s attractiveness.” George also told GAR the

Act was a “huge success” which allowed London to take its place alongside Paris and Switzerland

as the world’s leading arbitral seats, but that this is a “time for reflection, to see what can be done

better.”

Download the International Arbitration Survey Report >
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This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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